
OUR CHURCH MINISTRY – January 6, 2019 

 

 

 

January/February 2019 Upper Room is available in the Gathering Area    

and the Welcome Area.  Please take a copy home with you for daily 

devotion. 
 
Ushers are needed for the third Sunday of the month service. If you are 

available, please contact Jennifer or Blake Lawlor. 
 
If you are in need of a comfort/prayer shawl for you or your loved one, 

please contact Barbara Downs or Lillian Muttitt. 
 
Sunday Adult Bible Study will begin on Sunday, January 13, 2019 after 

Coffee Fellowship. Dr. Harder will lead the study of the Gospel of Luke. 
 
Sunday, January 13, 2019 is our first volunteer opportunity at Maureen’s 

Haven and we will be providing soup and desserts for the dinner scheduled 

that evening. I am looking for volunteers to bake some sweet treats. If you 

are interested in baking, please contact Jennifer Lawlor by phone at 631-

286-6330 or by email at jnl1030@optonline.net.  
 
Nancy Thomas’s last day in the office will be January 17th. John Hannon will 

now resume the office duties Tuesday -Thursday from 9:00am – 2:00pm. 

Friday the office will be attended to by volunteers.  If you are available to 

cover the office on Friday, please contact the office. 
 
All Committee Chair people, please have your calendar information 

regarding meetings and plans for the coming year into the church office by 

January 11th. Thank you 

 

Nancy will be handling the Church Life issues from Florida this winter.  Our 

next issue is the Feb/March 2019. If possible, please have your articles into 

the church office by January 11th so that the office staff can get to work on it 

before Nancy leaves. Thank you. 

 
 
Ministry Opportunities:  If you are interested in taking part in any of the                                 
following ministries, please contact the person listed below. 
 
 
**Hospitality:       Coffee Fellowship:  June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045                                        
                   Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area. 
**Thrift Shop:       Anna McClure 631-286-1172. 
                      Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop. 
**Comfort Shawl: Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt  
                                  631-307-9061 Knitting or crocheting for the healing of         
                                  others.                
**Outreach:           Carolyn Holtz 631-286-4236   Helping to help others. 
**Loveline:             Anna McClure 631-286-1172 Preparing food for families                
                     in our church that are experiencing a crisis. 
**Church Office:    631-286-0525 Assisting with special mailings, 
                                  distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or   
                                  helping with phones. 
**Building Use:     Nancy Thomas 631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings 
                 and goings of people using our buildings for 
                                  private events. 

 
   

 

     
  *Includes General, Benevolence & Building Fund 

 

DATE ATTENDANCE 
Adults/Children 

WEEKLY 
OFFERING 

12/30/2018 
 

37/1=38 *$1,834.50 

We welcome you all to our worship service.  Please join us in 
Coffee Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area.  If you 
are our guest, please fill in the Visitor’s Card in your pew and place 
it in the offering plate.  We’d appreciate it if you could also sign 
our Guest Book in the Welcome Area.  May you have a blessed 
worship service today. 

mailto:jnl1030@optonline.net
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